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Residential electronics theft probed in Atchison
(KAIR)--The theft of electronics from an Atchison home is under the
investigation of the Atchison Police Department.

That’s according to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, who says in a release that
the crime is believed to have occurred sometime between October 23 and October
29,

The theft occurred at the residence located in the 800 of block of Parallel Street.

According to Wilson, thieves were able to make off with a TCL Roku 55”
television, an Xbox, and an RCA projector.

Anyone with information related to the theft is asked to call Atchison Police at 913
367-4323.
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